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Mr David Ellwood
Director NCO Stage 3 Project
Narrabri Coal Operations Pty Ltd
10 Kurrajong Creek Road
BAAN BAA NSW 2390

07/06/2021

Dear Mr Elwood

 Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD-10269)
Request for additional information

I refer to Submissions Report for the Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project
(SSD-10269). After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional
information.

The Department notes the response to the Biodiversity, Conservation and Science Directorate
(BCS) submission confirming the revision of the Biodiversity Development Assessment Report
(BDAR) and separately, to finalise the Impact Reduction Area Report for the project.
The Department requests that you finalise and certify the BDAR (as required by BCS) and the
Impact Reduction Area Report.
If you have any questions, please contact Philip Nevill on 8275 1036 or at
philip.nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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